
• The KZN Gaming and Betting Board 
hereby advises of the appointment of 
new Board members.

• At a recent Board meeting held on 11 
August 2021, Honourable MEC for EDTEA, 
Mr Ravi Pillay swore in newly appointed 
Board members to commence their term 
of office. 

• We would like to congratulate all Board 
members on their appointment and wish 
them all the best during heir tenure. 

PUBLIC NOTICE

APPOINTMENT OF KWAZULU-NATAL GAMING AND 

BETTING BOARD MEMBERS Details of the Board members are as 
follows:

• Dr Sakhile Glen Ngcobo (Chairperson)

• Ms Mbali Pearl Myeni (Deputy 
Chairperson)

• Adv Khayelihle Prince Thango

• Prof Bruce Stamford Stobie

• Mr Lucky Sifiso Gabela

• Charlotte Nkosinathi (Nathi) Mhlongo

• Ms Nalini Maharaj

• Ms Sharon Fikile Mkhize

• Mr Mpumelelo Gift Mahlase Zikalala


